
 

Office News:  

We are excited to announce the graduation of our 2023-2024 class. The graduation rehearsal is 

on August 14th. We are asking parents to drop off the children who are graduating for a practice 

run at 2:30 pm. The actual graduation ceremony starts on Friday August 16th at 2:30 pm. Parents 

can join these young graduates for their last celebration in daycare and take pictures.  

Summer is still here so we are trying to enjoy the weather as much as possible. Please do not 

forget the water bottles, hats, and sunscreens.  

Bridlewood children’s center will be closed on Heritage Day, Monday August 5, 2024. 

Caterpillar Room:  

This month we are going to talk about Shapes, Colours, and five senses. 

Butterfly Room:  

The topic of our conversation for this month is going to be different shapes, colours, our five 

senses and what we can do with them. 

Ladybug Room:  
Celine is all grown up and moving down to the bunny room. Let us welcome Mathias and Paulos to 

the centre. We are going to talk about Vegetables, Summer, Five senses and back to school. 

Bunny Room: 
Avonlea, Meera and Marko are leaving us to go to Dino room. Celine is coming downstairs to join us 

from Ladybug. Ishika and Favour is starting her Bridlewood journey with us. This month we are 

going to talk about shapes and colours, Emotions, Five senses, and water animals. 

Dinosaur Room: 
We are going to miss Nola, Ruona, Micheal, and Povel as they are leaving the centre. Avonlea, 

Meera, Marko and Goodness are joining us. This month we have chosen the following topics of 

discussion: Math and science, Simple English, Getting ready for school, and Graduation. 
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